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Dear Parents, Students and Teachers 
 

 
 

-
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Michael Hopley 

Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

     Newsletter – Term 2 Week 2, 2015 



School Photos:  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS– MONDAY  11 MAY  

 School photos will be taken on Monday, 11 May. 

 Children are reminded to wear their full winter school uniform on that day. 

 Payment envelopes will be sent home with your child later this week. 

 

Payment 

Preferred method is via advancedlife’s online system 

 Go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the 9-digit online code found in the top right-

had corner of your envelope 

 Select order photos from the menu 

 Enter first student details and hit Proceed 

 Select the packages you wish to purchase 

 List the quantity required then Add to cart 

 Edit student details if you have made any mistakes 

 Repeat for more students 

 Proceed to checkout 

 Check that your order is correct; then click checkout to finalise your order 

 Enter your payment details and hit pay  (Note - $1 handling fee applicable) 

 Receipt for payment and order will be sent to your email address 

 Photos will be dispatched about 25 working days after photographs are taken 

 Envelope DOES NOT need to be returned to the school for online orders 

 

Sibling/family photos can also be ordered online! 

 Go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the 9-digit online code found on your envelope 

NO LATER THAN 48 hours before photo day 

 After this deadline photos will need to be ordered in the usual way (envelope) 

 

Other payment methods 

 Cash – on the day – please enclose correct amount as no change is available 

 Cheques or money orders – payable to advancedlife  (include bank name and cheque 

number on the order envelope, as well as your name and address on the back of the 

cheque).  Please allow 60 days for cheques to be finalised. 

 Envelope MUST BE RETURNED to the school 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/


 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

 

 Has now commenced – note sent home this week with further details 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    
 

         If you have not received your Term 2 school fees statement by Friday 1st May, please   

contact the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



  Our Sponsors: Our Sponsors: Our Sponsors: 



 

  

Our Sponsors: 



 

 

 

 

Piano/Keyboard Lessons for 

Beginners 

*Piano/keyboard Practical & Theory 

*Learn for Fun or AMEB Exam Preparation 

*Private Lessons 

*Experience Teaching Young Students Piano 

*All Ages Welcome 

*Family Discounts for multiple children in one 

family 

*Based in Pendle Hill 2145 and  St Clair 2759 or 

Teach Lessons at your Home for no additional 

charge                             

Call Sarah: 0404 172 670 

Our Sponsors: 

 

Swimming Pool Renovations  

Matilda Pebble P/L 

 Resurfacing of painted or marble sheen pools with smooth 

pebblecrete finish 

 Wide range of colours available 

PH: Ralph for free quote on: 

0409 273 327 


